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February 5, 2023 
 
The regular monthly meeting of local 45 took place on the above date at the DAR House in 
Bethlehem Pa.  All officers and board members were present except for Michelle Richmond.  
The following were accepted into membership upon motion of Williams and Krasley:  Michaela 
Madaio, Rebecca Rhodes, Crispian Fordham, Alexander Hawk, Laura Bald, Jennifer Schroeder, 
Aimee Toner and David Tarantino. 
The minutes of the previous meeting were accepted upon motion of Williams and Middlecamp. 
Bills in the amount of $4,287.13 were ordered paid upon motion of Middlecamp and Krasely. 
The treasurer's report was accepted upon motion of Krasley and Hoffman. 
The business agent reported work dues collections of $1,765.08 so far in 2023.  
Johanna Reisteter  gave an update on the scholarship awards.  The Stepulis award has been 
extended to include trombone and baritone and will now cover our entire jurisdictional area. 
Secretary Cascioli reported the city of Allentown will sponsor four concerts for each city band 
and the Royalaires.  Cascioli said it was his understanding that  the bands will receive $5,000.00 
each and the Royalaires will get $3,200.00.   A discussion was held pertaining to holding 
concerts in September and also what the start time should be for the West Park programs.  
Cascioli also mentioned that the city was looking for concerts at locations other than West Park.  
More to come. 
President Yale updated us on the law suit. 
Don Hughes will be asked to serve on a price list committee with Yale and Cascioli. 
The resignations of Brian Sigafoos and Charlie Drum were accepted upon motion of Krasley and 
Middlecamp. 
The meeting adjourned at 10:12 A:M upon motion of Krasley and Danner 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
Matthew Cascioli 
 


